Washington Montessori Institute
MARCH WORKSHOPS 
Saturday, March 15, 2014
9 am to 3 pm

FOR PRIMARY:
Material Making with Naoko Ogawa

                                      The materials for enrichment of vocabulary cards, reading classification cards and definition stages are an important sequence in [image: ]the child’s development of language.  This workshop will provide a review of this sequence and an opportunity to deepen one’s understanding of the relationship between these materials.  We will look at the card material for the leaf, plant and flower, and make a set of one of these materials (teacher’s choice).  In addition, the material making workshop will include beautiful containers so that this new (or re-freshened) material will be shelf-ready on Monday morning!

Naoko Ogawa is an AMI primary director of training, and has directed primary courses in Milwaukee and Japan.  She has also conducted workshops for teachers and assistants’ courses, and is a master material maker.     







FOR ELEMENTARY: 
 Inspiring, not Requiring with Carol Hicks[image: C:\Users\jscheuermann\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.Outlook\FGSFP6LD\041.JPG]

As Montessorians we know that the children develop themselves through their own work, but how do we get them working?  What do we do to inspire children to work?  How do we avoid assigning work out of frustration?  What about the skills and information that is required by the standards that children may avoid?
This elementary workshop will explore ideas that teachers can use to inspire work.  We will discuss what has worked and has not worked for teachers.  We will build on the lessons that we have in our albums and try out some of the follow up work for ourselves. 
Come join us for an inspiring for an inspiring day!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Carol currently serves as WMI elementary director of training, and has done training in Milwaukee, Kansas City, Toronto and Thailand.  Her experience includes workshop presenter and Montessori program coordinator in Milwaukee public schools.    

Please see separate page for registration information.
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